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DOC-EXEC-22-05-06
Update on Finance
Document for information
Purpose of this item
The purpose of the item is to give an update of EDF financial situation
Introduction 

The overall financial situation of the association is fine. Income are being received well and the cashflow allows a smooth management.
Year 2021 

· The 2021 accounts have been finalized beginning of March and the year ends with a surplus. The figures have already been presented to the last board.

· Accounts 2021 related to the operating grant have been submitted to the EC who is currently examining them (we have received a request for information on some expenses). Therefore we expect the remaining 20% of the grant to be paid during the summer.

· The 2021 accounts have been audited with a very positive result acknowledging the improvements made following new law requirements.
· The balance sheet and Profit and loss accounts are being prepared to be presented for approval to the AGA. 

Year 2022 

· The Contract for the operating grant has been signed in early 2022 and 80 % of the grant (around 850 000 €) have been paid.

· Other income such as membership fees are being received. A interim report on payments will be made after the first semester of 2022.

· The expenses of the activities of the year are incurred as planned until today. All events took place, travel and meeting costs are also going as planned. 
· The accounting system has been adapted following new law requirements (requesting a fully virtual accounting database)

· In line with the item above, it is important to mention that all financial documents needs to be included in the accounting system in a pdf format. Therefore, expense claims from members should be submitted in one single pdf document presenting the expense claim as a cover page and all the justificative documents (invoices, tickets, receipts) attached behind.

· In order to insure a good management of the bookkeeping including new projects, financial resources have been included in project budget allowing the external financial accounting team to adapt to this extra work.

· The analytical accounting system has also been adapted to fit with new projects.

Year 2023
· The application for Grant 2023 has been issued.
· Subsidy requests for operation grant must be submitted by 23 June

· The Secretariat is preparing the work programme that will define the budget drafting
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